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SPTC News e-update
March 2013
Spring has definitely not sprung yet but hopefully it won't be too long till it arrives. Hold that thought, because we have news for you on the great outdoors, plus the National qualifications, new positive behaviour guidelines, being a Dad and an internet safety competition. Read on... and have a good Easter!

Outdoor Learning - funding available to parents
At SPTC we are big fans of outdoor learning, so we're delighted that sportscotland has launched a new government fund: Legacy 2014 Active Places Fund. It's open to parent groups who want to work with their school to increase opportunities for outdoor learning. Grants of between £10,000 and £100,000 are available, so if you have an idea that just needs some money to make it happen, check it out!  We also hope to have an announcement soon to help support parents....more in April.

Greenspace Scotland and Grounds for Learning
Check out Greenspace Scotland and Grounds for Learning for inspiration, advice and great ideas if your parent group is keen to get involved in outdoor education and/or environmental projects. 

Nationals in a Nutshell
The National Parent Forum Scotland has worked with goverment to produce some great parent-friendly guides to many of the new National 4 & 5 qualifications. You can access them here.
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Positive Behaviour
The government ha published new guidelines to promote positive behaviour in schools: Better Relationships, Better Learning, Better Behaviour. It's supported by the teaching unions and local authorities. You can find it here.
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Being a Dad
Being a parent is one of the toughest jobs there is, whether Mum or Dad!  There's lots of focus out there on Mums, so it's good to find a great place for Dads too.

Check out Parenting Across Scotland's Dad's page!
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Inspiring Internet!
Childnet has just launched its Film Competition 2013, with a focus on positive and inspiring use of the internet. The competition has a primary and secondary category and it's open till 21 June. Check it out here.
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